A

Pat Kollman Memorial
Youth Coach of the Year

This award will be awarded annually to the USBC certified youth coach who has been
actively involved in a USBC Youth program and has demonstrated outstanding
commitment to coaching, sportsmanship and knowledge of USBC Youth rules. & who
has displayed outstanding efforts to foster, organize and promote certified youth bowling
programs at the local, our state and/or national level.

Name of Nominee:

Address:

Phone Number:

Email address:

List of Nominee’s accomplishments:




In your own words, please detail why you feel that this nominee should receive the
Youth Coach of the Year Award:

Name of Proposer:

Proposer’s address:

Proposer’s Phone Number:

Proposer’s email address:

This form MUST be filled out entirely and returned NO LATER THAN April 1% of
each year to be eligible for that year’s award. Award winner will be announced at the SC
USBC Association Annual Meeting each year. Please mail completed form to:

Kay Mitterling, SCUSBC Association Manager
156 Stoneridge Drive
Chesnee, South Carolina, 29323



